
AGENDA 
UAF Faculty Senate Meeting #217 

Monday, October 10, 2016 
1:00 - 

https://zoom.us/j/419392710
http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/16-17_FS-216_DRAFT-MINUTES-for-09-12-2016.pdf
http://unitedacademics.net/update-9212016/
http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/SUGGESTED-REVISIONS-TO-PROGRAM-REVIEW-rjb.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1b8dJ3GirZOiLEP-EXiSWekHbNii8ob01VDhsaFp8hEA/edit?usp=sharing


Discussion and Information Items     15 Min. 
B. Q&A with Dana Thomas: Student Recruitment & Retention 

  
  C. Information Items - continued: 

● 2015-16 Promotion and Tenure Review Results Summary  (linked) 
● Faculty Alliance Report to Faculty Senates (linked) 

   
2:27 IX Public Comments        3 Min.  

http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/FA-Report-to-Senates-16-09.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lORTCE-RdGs6FntPtcKr5lnmPAGLDBw3v4cRNEk57So/edit
http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/08-24-2016_CAC-Meeting-Minutes.pdf
http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/CSW-Minutes-2016-09-15.pdf
http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/SADA-minutes-Sept-08-2016.pdf
http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/GAAC-minutes-09-09-16.pdf
http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/08-26-2016_RAC-minutes.pdf


Listening Sessions were held with those who had concerns or suggestions for the Office of Research Integrity, 
the Office of Intellectual Property and Commercialization, the Animal Resources Center, and the Office of the 
Vice Chancellor for Research.   Several were quite well attended and good ideas were solicited and will be 
acted upon. 

 
Larry Hinzman 
--  

 
 
Larry D. Hinzman 
Vice Chancellor for Research 
Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering  
University of Alaska Fairbanks  
PO Box 757270 
909 Koyukuk Drive 
Fairbanks, AK 99775-7270 
 
Phone: 1 907 474 6000 
Office: 212 WRRB 
http://www.research.uaf.edu/ 
 

 
 
 

  

http://www.research.uaf.edu/


 
Adjunct Union (UNAD) Report 
Submitted by Katie Boylan 

 
The adjunct executive board met from September 23-24 in Anchorage.  The main topic of 
discussion was upcoming negotiations since UNAD’s current contract will be expiring at the end 
of February.  The board received negotiation training from an AFT instructor.  Before the 
meeting concluded, the board assembled its negotiation committee.  Meetings with management 
will begin in early December. 
 
At the end of next week, several members of UNAD’s e-board will be meeting in Anchorage for 
Caucus. During this time, the board will meet again to continue preparing for negotiations.      
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